
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Andrew O. Isar 

 

 

Via Electronic Delivery 

records@wutc.wa.gov 

 

May 28, 2014 

 

Mr. David Danner 

Executive Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive 

Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

 

RE:  Notification Regarding the Acquisition by Central Telecom Long Distance, Inc. of 

the Customers of Consumer Telcom, Inc.  

 

Dear Mr. Danner: 

 

On April 25, 2014, Central Telecom Long Distance, Inc. (“CTLD”) and Consumer Telcom, Inc. 

(“Consumer Telcom”)(jointly the “Companies”) notified the Washington Utilities and Transportation 

Commission (“Commission”) that CTLD was acquiring selected Washington customers of Consumer 

Telcom through a mutually negotiated customer base acquisition (“Transaction”).  This is to advise 

the Commission on behalf of the Companies that the Companies have since determined not to pursue 

the Transaction. The Companies further notify the Commission that the Companies have not 

transferred any customers.   

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter.  Questions may be directed to the undersigned at 

253.851.6700. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

MILLER ISAR, INC. 

 
Andrew O. Isar 

 

Regulatory Consultants to 

Central Telecom Long Distance, Inc.  and 

Customers of Consumer Telcom, Inc. 


